The Customer Service Committee in conjunction with Neighborhood House of Calexico are pleased to announce the kick-
off of the:

"GIFTS FIROM THIE HEART IDIRIVIE. "

The drive will run from November 15th through December Znd.

This 1s a commitment to raise gifts for less fortunate children in our community for this holiday season. We have an
opportunity to make a difference by bringing joy and care to those children whose parents cannot provide for them. This
holiday season should be a time to give back to our community and appreciate all the good things life has given us.

Last year Neighborhood House of Calexico raised well over 700 gifts for the children in our community (including
Calexico, Heber, and El Centro). We would like to help them surpass that goal this year so that we may reach even more
needy children.

If you are interested in sponsoring a child, please come by and select a child's name from the Seasonal Tree located in the
Administration Building and then check in with Isabel Contreras, Lisa Cross or Patty Robles. Or, if you would like to
make a toy donation, you can just drop off a gift in one of the collection boxes located in the Administration Building,
Counseling Center or Library.

Thank you in advance for your support. Happy Holidays from the Customer Service Committee

W B R R W W W W



